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IN COMMITTEE

April 28, 2022

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Appointments & Briefings at a Meeting held on Tuesday, April 19, 2022,
considered a RELATED MOTION, Councillor Morad, that the City Clerk forward to the
Administration a request for updated attendance records from July 2021 to February 24, 2022 for
the reappointments of David Kennedy to the Redevelopment Authority, Paul Chasse to the
Redevelopment Authority and Celeine Saraiva to the Problem Properties Appeal Panel; and that
said attendance records be forwarded to the Committee on Appointments and Briefings prior to
these reappointments being heard in Committee. (Ref’d 02/24/2022)

On motion by Councillor Burgo and seconded by Councillor Abreu, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend that the City Council take “No Further Action” on the RELATED MOTION,
Councillor Morad, that the City Clerk forward to the Administration a request for updated
attendance records from July 2021 to February 24, 2022 for the reappointments of David
Kennedy to the Redevelopment Authority, Paul Chasse to the Redevelopment Authority and
Celeine Saraiva to the Problem Properties Appeal Panel; and that said attendance records be
forwarded to the Committee on Appointments and Briefings prior to these reappointments being
heard in Committee. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

February 24, 2022

RELATED MOTION

That the City Clerk forward to the Administration a request for updated attendance records
from July 2021 to February 24, 2022 for the reappointments of David Kennedy to the
Redevelopment Authority, Paul Chasse to the Redevelopment Authority and Celeine Saraiva to the
Problem Properties Appeals Panel; and that said attendance records be forwarded to the Committee

on Appointments and Briefings prior to these reappointments being heard in Committee.

Linda M. Morad, Councillor at Large



